
 

 
 

Y5/6: 98.9% Well done! 

Y3/4: 97.2% Well done! 

Y1/2: 93.3% Needs to 

improve. 

Reception: 97.5% Well 

done!   

 

This week’s whole 

school attendance: 

96.4% Just below  
 

Yearly school 

attendance to date: 

98%  

We are on the up! 

Well done! 

Dear Parents, Welcome to this week’s news…..    

A huge well done to our Year 5 and 6 children who took part in our East Cleveland cluster 

Tag Rugby competition on Monday.  A superb performance from the whole team and a 

special thank you to Miss Parvin who supported the Lingdale team.  The team finished in 

a fantastic 3rd place, narrowly missing out on the final.  Well done! 

 

Parents’ Evenings-Week beginning Monday the 15th October 

Parents’ evenings this term will take place the week beginning the 15th October.  Please 

make sure you have an appointment and wherever possible, please ensure your child 

attends the meeting. 

Information forms reminder 

Please can all parents ensure that they complete the pupil information forms and return 

them to school by Monday to ensure that all contact details, photo consent and medical 

conditions information is up to date. Thank you. 

Individual Photographs – Monday 5th November 

 

 

 

Class Assembly 

Miss Stonehouse’s Class assembly Thursday 

18th October 2018 @ 2.30pm.  Please come 

and join us! 

Halloween disco – Thursday  

25th October – more info  

to follow.  

 

Head Teacher’s Awards: For outstanding 

attitude – Well done! 

Annmarie Porritt- EYFS 

Poppy Maxwell – Miss Stonehouse 

Maddie Davey-Mr Fairbridge 

 Kian Rogerson– Mrs Crame 

Harvey Mackenzie – Mrs Norris 

Citizenship award – Rosie Oxendale 

 

 

 

 Harvest Festival Donations 

We would welcome any donations of tins and produce 

for our Harvest Festival on Friday 26th October.   

Please do join us at 2pm in the school main hall.  All 

donations will be taken to the local food bank, 

following the service. 

 
 

  Working together to be the best we can be 

12.10.18  
  

 

 

FLU IMMUNISATION   
Flu immunisation will be administered in school on NOVEMBER 8th 

for FS2 - Y5 pupils. You will need to register your child to receive 

the immunisation online before 17th Oct 18. Please follow the link 

to ‘Teesside schools’ and insert the Lingdale code 53119 

 

http://www.hdft.nhs.uk/services/childrens-

services/immscdurham-darlington-teesside/childhood-flu/  

Or call 0300 303 1603  
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